
12 REPORT OF THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT OMBUDSMAN FINDING 
MALADMINISTRATION BY THE COUNCIL 
 
Question 
 
In accordance with Council Procedure Rule 11.7, Councillor Ray 
Morgon has submitted the following question relating to the content of 
this report: 
 
a) Was the complaint at any time referred to the Equalities 

Manager or Legal Officer to ascertain whether we were 
vulnerable to breaches of any legislation and why did the 
Director/Head of Service not pick up these issues before the 
matter was referred to the Ombudsman? 

  

b) Under the new Housing Allocation policy there is no mention of 
‘disabilities’. Will this now be included and why has it been ‘in 
hand’ for some time?  

 


